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EXCITING OPPORTUNITY!

Dear Hilo Parents,

Your family has been invited to participate in the Children’s Healthy Living (CHL) Program that will focus on improving children’s health in your community.   We need your permission for your child to be part of the CHL Program.   

CHL staff from the University of Hawaiʻi would like to meet with you to explain the program.  If you agree to your child’s participation (children need to be age 2-8 and live in Hilo), you will be asked to fill out several forms.  Also, you will receive instructions on how to complete at home two food and physical activity logs for your child. You will receive a $10 gift card for your time and effort.   

CHL staff will be measuring each participating child’s height, weight, and waist.  CHL staff will also place on children’s wrists a small watch-like device (accelerometer) that measures physical activity.   For six days, children will be asked to wear this device. 

While your child is wearing the device if he or she is participating in the study, you will be asked to record what your child eats and his/her physical activities for two days.  After the children wear the device for six days, CHL staff will remove them from the children’s wrists.  Staff will also meet with you to collect the forms at Visit 2.  At the end of Visit 2, you will receive another $10 gift card for your efforts. 
(See page 2 for the next CHL event on Saturday March 16 at the QLCC)
What is CHL?    The Children’s Healthy Living (CHL) Program is a program that will measure very young children in at least six communities in Hawaiʻi, and work in Hilo and another community in Hawaiʻi  to test methods to improve children's health.   

What are the goals of CHL?   The CHL Program will work with community partners to find the most effective ways to change the environment to help children lead healthier lives.  The goal is to develop healthy children and give them the best chance to become healthy adults. 

How will the participating children benefit?   The children will know that they are helping with an important project. At a later stage of the study, the children could be involved in activities at the schools or in the community aimed to improve health.

If you have any questions, please contact:   Al Tachibana (808) 961-3662 or Lia McCollum or Kathleen Johnson (Measurement Coordinator) at (808) 312-0738
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Please see our flyer of this event 
The next CHL Enrollment/Measurement Event to enroll your child (from Hilo and age 2-8) to be measured for the Children’s Healthy Living (CHL) program will be at the:





Queen Liliuokalani Children’s Center





919 Ululani Street





   Saturday  March 16      From 9 am – 2 pm





Let us know when you may be able to come and you will be eligible to receive a special door prize at the event!  Just name your name, phone number, age of eligible child, and approximate time you would like to come. 


There’s no obligation.  This will help us to plan better and make sure we provide enough refreshments for everyone that comes. 





Call (808) 961-3662 or (808) 312-0738


or Email us at CHL:  chlhi@hawaii.edu





See you at QLCC!





Mahalo!








The wrist devices, if worn, will be collected on: 


FRIDAY  MARCH 22  at QLCC













